

June 17, 2014

Mr. Allen Sawchuk Pro-Energy Inc. PO Box 1334 Stn Postal Box Ctr Red Deer AB T4N 7B6 Canada

Dear Al,

On behalf of everyone at STARS, we thank you for your 2014 donation. Support for STARS from you and your company, Pro-Energy Inc., is tremendously appreciated and allows us to continue responding to those in need of critical care and transport.

STARS is fortunate that there are special people like you which recognize the desire to make a difference. You offer your resources to ensure your community is a safer place to live. Because of this, Al, you will have an influence on the lives of our patients.

In 2013, STARS flew 1688 missions from our bases in Calgary, Edmonton and Grande Prairie, bringing our mission total to over 26,000 since 1985. The commitment from those in the community makes it possible for STARS to provide this vital service.

A difference will be made in the lives of our patients, their families and their friends. Since you may not have an opportunity to meet any of these individuals, we would like to thank you on their behalf. STARS will continue to innovate in emergency medical communications, patient care and transport, and education. With Pro-Energy Inc.'s contribution, we are able to make this possible.

Thank you again Al for your help with keeping STARS in the sky!

Sincerely,

Nafisa Taimuri

Project Manager, New Initiatives

Najisa Jamun.

STARS Foundation

/dw